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Fundraising Kayaking charity event from Il-Bajja tal-Gnejna 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta would like to notify mariners that a 

group from the Lifecycle Charity Foundation will be organising a fundraising kayaking 

charity event from Il-Bajja tal-Gnejna. The event will be held on Wednesday 22nd July 

2020 between 1800 hours and 2000 hours. 

 

The event consists of about 30 kayakers rowing from Il-Bajja tal-Gnejna to outside Il-

Ramla tal-Mixquqa where they will stay to watch sunset and return to Il-Bajja tal-Gnejna. 

 

The kayakers will be staying within the area A, B, C, D and E (as shown on attached 

chart) all the time. 

 

All mariners navigating close to the above-mentioned area are requested to keep a 

sharp lookout, navigate with caution and at slow speed, and give the kayakers a wide 

berth. 

 

They are to comply with any instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) 

on VHF channel 12 and the organisers on site. 

 

 

 

Charts effected: BA 2537, 2538  
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DISCLAIMER 

 

Whilst the Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta has 

endeavoured to ensure that the material supplied is suitable for    

the purpose described, it accepts no liability (to the maximum extent 

permitted by law) for any damage or loss of any nature arising from 

its use. 

The material supplied is used entirely at the Recipient’s own risk. 


